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Council to Hold Public Hearing on ______________
The Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing on (DATE) to take testimony on a proposed ordinance regarding a thirty-year use agreement between King County and the Hollywood Hills Saddle Club for the equestrian facility located at Woodinville Pit Park Site in Woodinville, Washington.
Under the thirty-year use agreement, the Hollywood Hills Saddle Club will offer regional recreation opportunities and maintain public access to equestrian recreation at no additional cost to the County by operating, maintaining, programming and using the equestrian facility located at 15205 NE 172nd Street, Woodinville, WA 98072.  
Copies of the proposed ordinance are available upon request from the Clerk of the King County Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-296-1020.  The ordinance is also available on the Internet at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk.aspx.
The public hearing on the proposal for this use agreement will be held before the full council at the King County Courthouse, Room 1001 on (DATE) at (TIME).
